
 

 

 

 

What's happening at Before & After School Club 

We were delighted to celebrate our 1st Birthday party last month.  It 
really doesn't feel like we've been open a whole 12 months it has 
gone so quickly, but we're delighted with how it's all gone, and how 
much the children have enjoyed the sessions.  We continue to grow 
each and every month, and welcome more children, so thank you all 
for your support. 
It's Spring and we're hoping for some great weather so we can get 
out more for lots of fun . We have lots planned for this month, we 
have Mother's Day activities, we've got crazy slime, science 
experiements, treasure hunts and team games and even a little bit of 

bingo !!!  
Back to top 

 

 

  

Farewell to Lydia and Welcome to Sarah 

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Lydia this month.  Lydia has been with 
us since the start of the Club, so we're very sad that she is leaving us, but wish her well 
in her new role that will fit really well with her studies and give her some further 
experience in an Early Years setting.  We do wish her well. 
Jane will be covering in the short term in place of Lydia, however we are delighted to 
be able to welcome Sarah Gabb to the team.  Sarah is very experienced in working 
with children in both school and Early Years and holds both her Level 3 in Childcare 
and as a teaching assistant.  She's really looking forward to assisting Katie, and 
meeting all of the children. 
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Like our Facebook Page 

We're planning on giving you lots of updates next term via our 
Facebook page, so if you haven't seen it yet, please do like the 
Young Discoverers Before and After School Club page to keep an 
eye on what we're up 
to https://www.facebook.com/YoungDiscoverers/Cliffe/ 
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Registrations Open for September 

Don't worry, we do still have spaces available for new children to join us both for the 
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remainder of this academic year, and the new one.  Our opening times are 7.30 - 
9.00am and 3.30 - 6.00pm each day during term time.  A breakfast session is £6.00, 
and After School Club is £9.00.  You can register by completing a pack and returning it 
to us.  Packs are available from the Club or school reception, or you can follow the link 
on our website for the Cliffe Before & After School Club, and download a pack to either 
print and return or fill in and email back.  www.youngdiscoverers.com  You can also 
phone the club on 07827 918591.  Out of hours you can leave a message on our 
voicemail, and we'll contact you during the next session.  You can also contact the club 
by emailing cliffe@youngdiscoverers.com  
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